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General Electric Company
Attn: R. J. Alkema, General Manager

Wilmington Manufacturing Department
Post Office Box 780
Wilmington, North Carolina 28401

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of April 28, 1980, infonning us of steps you
have taken to correct the items of noncompliance concerning activities
under NRC License No. SNM-1097 brought to your attention in our letter
of April 10, 1980. We will examine your corrective actions and plans
during subsequent inspections.

We oppreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

i

!

. Ke a, Chief
~

.

Safeguar Branch

cc: J. G. Partlow (NMSS)

A. L. Kaplan, Manager
> Licensing & Compliance Audits
$ Post Office Box 780

Mail Code J-26
Wilmington, NC 28601

C. M. Vaughan, Manager
Nuclear Materials Management
Post Office Box 780

.
Mail Code K-88 -

Wilmington, NC 28401
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